
00 63 82 01 00 - RECALL RR11 HEADLIGHT REPLACEMENT (USA) 

Service and warranty: Technical campaigns 
 

 
A 09 2022 08 U - 00 63 82 01 00 – Recall RR11 Headlight Replacement 

USA - TECHNICAL CAMPAIGN (Non-Compliance Recall 22V-721) – Complete before vehicle handover. 

  

Situation: 

Due to a supplier production error, a specific part of the headlight combination unit did not receive a 
metal coating during manufacturing process. As a result, the upper road sign illumination aspect of the 
low beam does not fully meet legislation requirements in certain markets. 

  

Affected vehicles 

This Recall Campaign involves the following RR11 Rolls-Royce Phantom vehicles produced between 
July 12, 2022, and July 14, 2022. 

  

For further details, please click here. 

Action to be taken: 

PLEASE DO NOT SELL, LEASE OR DELIVER ANY VEHICLE COVERED BY THIS NOTIFICATION UNTIL THE 
DELIVERY STOP REPAIR HAS BEEN PERFORMED. THIS MEANS THAT DEALERS MAY NOT DELIVER 
NEW MOTOR VEHICLES TO A CONSUMER UNTIL IT IS FIXED OR USE/SELL REPLACEMENT 
EQUIPMENT/PARTS SUBJECT TO A DELIVERY STOP. ALSO, YOU SHOULD NOT SELL, LEASE OR 
DELIVER ANY PROVENANCE (CPO) OR USED VEHICLES SUBJECT TO A DELIVERY STOP UNTIL THE 
REPAIR IS COMPLETED.
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